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I am requesting that the council consider moving my representation from the Potable domestic
groundwater supply to either the Forestry or Agriculture representative positions. On our 42 acre
homestead in the foothills we grow/collect fruits, berries, vegetable, flowers and eggs. We provide
camping. We are members of the Whatcom Forestry Farmers Association and have two tree
nurseries on our property. We utilize sound environmental practics, although we are not certified
organic. 

This would free up the Potable domestic groundwater supply position for Carl McDaniels, who
applied for the position in early 2023. There are many vacancies still available, perhaps a mass
mailing to previous members of SMAC to see if they would be interested in serving another term? 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if there is any information I need to provide, please
contact me at this email address or 360 988-8972. Thank you for your consideration.


